
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Wendat Community Programs has received $1,000 from Huronia Community Foundation. 
 
The funds from Huronia Community Foundation will be used for Wendat’s Supported Employment 
Programs. Wendat Community Programs believes in the value of people doing real work for real pay. 
Many of Wendat’s Social Club and Case Management clients have identified a need for computer 
training. Wendat has two work stations setup and a peer instructor in place. This program will empower 
the peer trainer and increase computer skills of up to 12 individuals who will hopefully gain employment. 
Wendat’s clients, staff, volunteers and board members are so grateful to be the recipient of these funds. 
 
Wendat gratefully acknowledges the financial support of Huronia Community Foundation, which is 
a public foundation serving the people of Huronia. The Foundation builds permanently endowed 
charitable funds for the changing need and opportunities of the community and provides grants to 
eligible charitable organizations in arts and culture, education, health, environment, sports & recreation 
and social service sectors. 
 
Picture (left: Andrea Abbott-Kokosin, Executive Director of Wendat Community Programs; right: Barbara 
Jones, Huronia Community Foundation) 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


